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It is my opinion that if you are considering the efforts of Oregon schools to address diversity, 
equity, and inclusion, it is necessary to consider the data on harassment and bullying. For your 
convenience, I am providing the data from the 2012 and 2018 Student Wellness Survey, as well as 
the 2015 and 2017 Oregon Healthy Teed data (2015 was the first year for a new question). Note 
that neither ask about bullying or harassment based on disabilities -- a group of students who 
frequently are frequently bullied, harassed, and excluded. 
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